BROOKSIDE SURGERY NEWS


www.brooksidesurgery.co.uk
Latest News

The Practice uses our website and social media to inform our patients of the latest news and important updates on the Practice.  We hope you find this useful and helpful.  Why not follow us on Facebook and Instagram to get notifications of the latest news.

Patient Group
Are you interested in what is happening at Brookside Surgery? Have you any questions or suggestions about the service or ideas for improving it?
Are you wondering how the changes to the NHS and GP commissioning will affect the services you receive? Would you like to be consulted about any changes and developments in the Practice?

If the answer is yes to any of these, then you are more than welcome to come to one of our meetings. They are open to all patients registered with the practice. It is not a closed group. You do not have to be elected. Just turn up. The next meeting will be on Thursday 26th January at 1.30pm

The meetings last about an hour and they are held 3 times a year, usually at lunchtime on a Thursday.  

The practice manager and a senior doctor attend to answer your questions and bring you up to date on the latest developments which affect healthcare in the area.

For further information email our practice manager, Madeleine Clark, at madeleine.clark@nhs.net or the Group Chair, Chris Tickle at ctickle@hotmail.co.uk.

New Faces and farewells

Dr Olaitan Obe and Dr Siva Kolli have moved on to their next posts and we have been joined by Dr Amna Mahmood and Dr Aduago Tony-Akeke for the next 4 months.

Influenza Vaccinations

Just a reminder that anyone in the following groups, you should have received a flu vaccination this winter.  It is not too late but our supplies are limited so please contact the surgery to make an appointment with our nurses.

· Anyone aged 50 years and over

· Pregnant women 
· Those with underlying chronic disease particularly those with chronic respiratory disease, cardiac disease, or kidney or liver disease
· Diabetic patients
· Those who may be immuno-suppressed (e.g. people receiving chemotherapy or radiotherapy, those on oral steroids and anyone with HIV)

· Those in receipt of carer’s allowance 

· Children aged 2 & 3 years old

REMEMBER INFLUENZA CONTINUES TO CIRCULATE IN THE COMMUNITY THROUGHOUT JANUARY WELL INTO THE NEW YEAR.

IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO GET YOUR FLU JAB
